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Shedden Sanitary Sewer Construction Update # 17 
 

                                     
Work Completed this week (July 14 - July 18):  

• The contractor completed the installation of the 300mm sanitary sewer on Union Road 
up to the Talbot Line intersection. 

• PDC sanitary services up to P/L follows main sewer installation. 
• Watermain re-alignment is completed at Union Road/Waugh Street intersection. 
• The construction of road base followed the installation of sewer daily. 

 
Work Planned for (July 21 - July 25):  

• Monday July 21, 2025, contractor will continue 300mm sanitary sewer towards MH 1, 
this will require crossing the Union Road and Talbot Line intersection. 

• The intersection will remain open but will be reduced to a single lane of alternating 
traffic. On-site flaggers will be present to direct vehicles during working hours. 

• The anticipated duration for this work is one week. 
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• Following week, the contractor will start installation of the storm sewer south of Fire 
Station. 
 

 
 
Road Closure and Access:  

• Union road is closed to through traffic from Talbot Line to Fingal Line. Detour signs are 
installed as per the detour plan. 

• The detour is set east of Union Rd via John Wise Road 
• Local traffic has access to properties 
• Walking path for pedestrian is on grass area East of silt fence along Union Road 
• Access to the soccer field parking area and residences south of the work zone will be 

maintained from the south side of Union Road. 
• Contractor built temporary by-pass road behind the properties at east of Union Road, 

between Teetzel Street and Fairground Street. This road is to be used only by 
emergency vehicles. 

• The Union Road/Talbot Line intersection will be reduced to a single lane with traffic 
directed by flaggers during work hours. 

 
Construction Safety :  

• Your safety is very important to us. Please respect the work zone 
• Please use caution when using the road or sidewalks in the construction zone and obey 

directions from traffic control. 
 
 

 
Ryszard Antczak 
Dillon Consulting Limited 

 


